
 

 
Easter Hat Parade 9am 
Friday 11th April 
 
Last Day Term 1 
Friday 11th April 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

School Commences 
Monday 28th April 
 
ANZAC Service 9am 
Friday 2nd May 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last week of Term 1 
As we finish the first term of 2025, you'll notice a few exciting changes happening 
around the school. We’re thrilled to announce the installation of new hard courts, as 
well as the addition of turf in the early childhood area. These upgrades will enhance 
our school facilities, providing students with improved spaces for sports and outdoor 
activities. Keep an eye out for these updates as we continue to make our school a 
better place for learning and play. We hope everyone has a safe and happy holidays 
we will see our students back on Monday 28th of April to begin term 2.  
Attached is the schools term 2 planner for all the important upcoming dates.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
Summer Carnival 
Our recent Summer Sport Carnival was a fantastic success, with three enthusiastic 
teams representing our school in volleyball, cricket, and tee ball. Despite the wild 
winds and wet weather, our students braved the elements and showed great 
sportsmanship, embodying our school values and making us proud with their 
determination and teamwork. 
It was incredibly satisfying to see the students' confidence grow in just a few short 
games. Our volleyballers demonstrated great resilience against the strong winds, our 
tee ballers cheered each other on through home runs and great plays, and our 
cricketers worked like a well-oiled machine. A special thank you to Mrs. Harrison, Mrs. 
Young, and Mrs. Kennedy for their support throughout the event, and to Justine Lange 
for helping coach our tee ball team. 
The competition was fierce, but our teams demonstrated excellent skills, with a mix 
of wins, draws, and losses. Notably, our cricket team shone, only losing one game and 
winning the rest. 
Well done to all involved, and we look forward to more successes in the future! 
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WEEK 10 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Easter Hat Parade 
This Friday at 9am we will be holding our Easter Hat Parade. We invite all parents, 
guardians and community members to this special event as the students showcase 
their Easter Hats they have created at home. There may even be a little easter treat 
for the ‘most creative’ hat in each class. Our fabulous P&C will also draw their easter 
raffle at the assembly. We hope to see you all there. 
 
Lost Property 
If any of our students have lost anything over the term there will be a rack outside the 
admin building of lost property. Please check this regularly if you have lost anything 
as it may be hanging there.  
 
Inside Out 
This Friday, students will be watching the movie Inside Out. Please make sure all 
students have returned their permission slips to indicate if they have permission to 
watch the film. If you need another form please see the front office. 
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